
MT. VIEW SANITARY DISTRICT 
COUNTY OF CONTRA COSTA 

STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
on 

FISCAL YEAR 2024-2025 PROPOSED DISTRICT RATES, CHARGES, AND FEES 
FOR DISTRICT SERVICE 

The General Manager has recommended that capacity charges and fees for services 
provided by the District, including but not limited to Plan Check and Sewer Inspection for 
the 2024-2025 Fiscal Year, be increased by an amount up to the District's Inflation Index 
of 3.666%. 

The General Manager of the Mt. View Sanitary District has recommended to the District 
Board the previously approved increase in the Sewer Service Charges to $972 per year 
for Single Family Residents, the previously approved Apartment-Mobile Home Units to 
$7 68 per year, all to be effective July 1, 2024. 

On March 14, 2024, the District Board directed staff to prepare the necessary 
documentation to adopt the recommended increases, to schedule a public hearing on 
April 11 , 2024, and follow all required procedures necessary for the Board to consider the 
recommended increase of up to a 3.666 percent to all District charges and fees for Fiscal 
Year 2024-2025, other than sewer service charges, to be effective July 1, 2024. 

ALL PERSONS ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED OF A PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE THE DISTRICT BOARD 
OF THE MT. VIEW SANITARY DISTRICT ON THE ADOPTION OF INCREASES IN CAPACITY 
CHARGES AND FEES. THE HEARING WILL BE HELD: 

April 11, 2024, 3:30 p.m. or as soon thereafter. 
The Meeting may be attended in the Board Room of the 
Mt. View Sanitary District at 3800 Arthur Road, Martinez, California 

AT SAID TIME AND PLACE ALL INTERESTED PERSONS MAY APPEAR AND BE HEARD ON THE 
PROPOSED ADOPTION OF THE NEW SCHEDULE OF RATES, CHARGES AND FEES 

Dated: March 14, 2024 

-~~ 
amela L. Christopher, Board Secretary Pro Tern 

Mt. View Sanitary District 
County of Contra Costa 
State of California 


